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   Brompton and Sawdon Community Primary School 

   Cayley Lane, Brompton by Sawdon, Scarborough, YO13 9DL    

   T: 01723 859359  

   www.bromptonsawdonschool.co.uk     

   admin@bromptonsawdon.n-yorks.sch.uk 

   Headteacher:  Mr John Logue 

 

Football 

News 
 

We had two teams of 

footballers out this 

week.  

 

Top class effort boys 

and girls! 

 

 

 

 

 
Future Dates 

 
Friday 20 October, 3.30pm - Break Up for Half Term Holiday 

Monday  30 October, 8.55am - Back to School 

More dates are listed on our website calendar. 

 

NEWSLETTER            

 6 October 2017, No. 005 
 

  

Next Term 

Monday 9 October 

3.30 – 4.30 Garden Club for  

Yr 2 – 6 

Tuesday 10 October 

3.30 – 4.30 Talent Club 

Wednesday 11 October 

3.30 – 4.30 Film Club 

3.30 – 4.15 Seedling Club for  

Class 1  

Thursday 12 October 

Class 3 Engineering Visit to Spa – 

back for 4.30pm approx 

Class 3 PE 

Class 1 & 2 Forest Schools 

3.30 – 4.30 Art Club 

4.00 – 5.00 Golf Club 

Friday 13 October 

Crazy Hair Day for £1 

3.30 – 4.30 Sports Club  
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Your School Needs YOU! 

Friends of Brompton and Sawdon 

School. 
 
Please let Mr Logue know if you are able to help in any way.  The next event is the 
Christmas Fair which is planned to take place in December.  Please bring your ideas 
into School so we can make it an event to remember! 
 
Bonus Ball – the winning number for last week belonged to Mrs Nichols who won a rollover draw!  Letters should have 
come home if you have reserved a number from September and not made your payment so can you please send in your 
money. 
 
Thank you for your generous donations of produce and foods for the Rainbow Centre.  Mrs Wood will be taking a very full 
boot upto the Rainbow Centre to fill their cupbaords and feed those in need of a warm meal and a few snacks. 

 
Don’t forget Messy Church is on at Hutton Buscel Village Hall from 4pm until  5.30pm on Saturday 7 
October.  Tea is served at 4pm propmpt and then there are games and crafts to make.  Please make 
sure children take an adult with them. 
 

 
Sawdon Village has a vast array of events coming up and the National Park has lots of seasonal things to do over the 
coming months.  A couple of flyers have come home this week with details so please check your child’s bag if you would 
like to get involved. 

 

 

 

Go Kids Go! 
 

We had expert training from the people at Go Kids 
Go! this week when Classes 2 and 3 tried out 
different types of wheelchair.  They learned how 
best to get around safely, including some dancing 
and basketball.  It gave them a great insight into 
the challenges and some of the fun had by 
wheelchair users. 
Staff then enjoyed basketball, wheelies and a 
short trip around the car park! 

 


